
Mass Online 
 

St Joseph’s Warrnambool 
www.tiny.cc/joe3280 
 

St Patrick’s Cathedral Melbourne 
https://melbournecatholic.org.au/
Mass 
 

Pope Francis’s daily Mass 
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope-
francis/mass-casa-santa-marta. 
pagelist.html 
 

Mass for You at Home is 
broadcast on channel 8 at 6 a.m. on 
Sundays and on Foxtel 173 at 
various times every day. 
 

Columban Calendars 
Columban Calendars for 2021 can be 
bought at the Parish office for $8 
each.  Christmas cards are also 
available at $3.50  for  eight. 

 

 

As We Move Towards COVID-Normal… 
Because this bulletin is prepared and published on Fridays, we do not yet know if 
any significant changes for church-goers can be expected this weekend. If there is 
any notable development we shall endeavour to update the online version of The 
Parish Pump as soon as possible. Information on the paper version  won’t change 
until next week. Meanwhile, Father Michael is delighted to have been able to 
celebrate Mass with residents at Mercy Place on the past two Thursdays and 
fervently hopes to be able to say Mass with a congregation in the church before 
too long. 

 

Catholic Mission Diaries 
Catholic Mission, the agency which forms Australians for mission and  raises funds 
for their ministry, has sent us some 2021 diaries. If you would like one, there are 
some in the Mary MacKillop chapel and some others in the parish office which is 
open on Tuesday and Friday mornings and in those afternoons until 3:30 p.m.  
The diaries are free to take away. 
 

Recent Deaths 
Helen Bishop.  Margaret Murray. 

 

Thank You for Giving  
Planned Giving Oct:              $2,083.00     
Pledged:                           $3,458.00 
 

Move to DOBCEL 
Catholic Parish Schools, which have 
been supervised and cared for 
(“governed”) by Parish Priests from the 
earliest days, will be able to expect 
support, service and leadership from 
Diocese of Ballarat Catholic Education 
Ltd, a company which, in the New 
Year, will take over the governance 
role formerly exercised by the priests. 
As far as the parish schools at 
Dennington and West Warrnambool 
are concerned, a formal document is 
expected to be signed on 9 December. 

 
 

Please click 
here 

to put your money on the 
plate.  
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West Warrnambool and Dennington are Child-Safe Parishes 
Child Safeguarding Officer:  Mrs Rachel Brown. 0402 009 785 

 

Our  

Lord  

Jesus 

Christ,  

King  

of the  

Universe. 

https://ballarat.cdfpay.org.au/details/?id=123

